
Teaching church 
leaders continues 
to be the primary 
focus of John's 
ministry. For the 
students he 
regularly teaches, 
the emphasis this 
year will be courses 
on Bible content. In 
the top picture, 
John is teaching a 
survey of the Old 
Testament. There 
are also a growing 
number of church 
leaders who have 
moved beyond the 
30 courses offered 
at the Ministry 
Center and are 
working on their 
B.A. degrees 
directly with Global University under John's supervision. 
Also pictured is a class of leaders taking a course in 
pastoral counseling. These men and women lead a 
number of rural churches in northern Zambia. It was so 
interesting to hear their perspectives on the issues 
discussed!

How to Connect with us!

E-mail : john.elliott@agmd.org

Website: www.JD-Elliott.net

Facebook: look for John Morris Elliott or

The Elliotts in Africa

Lots of Pictures: See links on our website

Investing in Africa’s

church leaders &

Enabling believers to

read God’s Word

...to bring in the harvest

In Zambia!

In May we hosted a 
team from Bellevue 
Christian Center in 
Bellevue, Nebraska, 
which is one of our 
supporting churches. 
Over a period of 10 
days they visited 
several churches and 
held seminars on 
children's ministry 
and worship/music. In 
addition, Rev. Herbie 
Thompson and Ashley 
McFeely team-taught 
a course on public 
speaking at the 
Ministry Center. All of 
their ministry was 
well received! We 
also squeezed in a 
trip to Victoria Falls 
and got to see some 
elephants, hippos, and crocodiles! We thoroughly enjoyed 
the time we got to spend with them and hope they will 
come again. If you are also interested in sending a team 
you are welcome to contact us about that.

Please pray for the leadership of all three of our 
national church partners. In August the Pentecostal 
Assemblies of God will be having their General 
Conference and electing a new slate of national leaders. 
Grace Ministries just chose a new Presiding Bishop, 
Newton Mulenga. Please pray for him and the selection of 
various national and regional leaders that will take place 
over the next few months. The Assemblies of God in 
Zambia will also be having a General Council in August. 
They have no elections scheduled, but pray for God’s 
leading for Bishop Mando and those working with him.
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 In April we made 
a trip to South 
Africa for the 
annual meeting of 
church leaders 
from across 
southern Africa 
called SAAGA 
(Southern Africa 
Assemblies of 
God Alliance). In 
addition there 
was a meeting of AGWM missionary team 
leaders. We enjoyed the fellowship and the chance 
to catch up on what other churches and our fellow 
missionaries are doing in their respective countries!

Thanks for your partnership 
with us. Your prayers and 
faithful support are making 
an impact for Christ!


